
  
 

 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 September 18, 2020 
The Honorable Governor Evers, 
 
 
I am writing to inform you of my resignation as Secretary of Wisconsin's Department of Workforce 
Development, effective today, September 18, 2020.  
 
Thank you very much for the incredible opportunity to serve the state of Wisconsin in this capacity over the 
last 20 months. I'm very grateful to have been a part of your administration with the amazing cabinet you 
assembled. The team of secretaries is unparalleled in their ability to connect the dots, serve Wisconsin 
effectively, and put your vision into action. 
 
Of course, I feel like my work is incomplete, but I feel confident that the dedicated, professional team at DWD 
will continue serving Wisconsin's workforce through adversity and under immense pressure, including 
assisting the hundreds of thousands who are out of work through no fault of their own.  
 
Our state has lots of work to do in serving those who need us most, but if my time at DWD taught me 
anything, it was that the civil servants at DWD will stop at nothing to serve their neighbor. We are fortunate to 
have them laboring on behalf of Wisconsin. 
 
Thank you, Governor Evers, for this opportunity.  
 
In Gratitude, 
 

 
 
Caleb Frostman 
 

Department of Workforce Development 
Secretary’s Office 
201 E. Washington Avenue 
P.O. Box 7946 
Madison, WI 53707 
Telephone: (608) 266-3131 
Fax:  (608) 266-1784 
Email:  sec@dwd.wisconsin.gov 
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